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TheÂ .Welcome The Church of St Mary & All Saints is a church of the
Diocese of Southwell & Nottingham and a member of the Ecclesia Anglicana

movement. We welcome visitors, and are located just off Chapeltown Rd,
Ilkeston East Nottinghamshire, NG25 6NG. We are just a short walk from the

north side of Ilkeston town centre and a few minutes walk from the city
centre. Our church building was built in 1846 and refurbished in 2008. We

have a modern and fully integrated audio/visual systems. Our current
worship team are: the Revd Stephen Munn, the Revd Jonathan Reekie and
Revd Mark Cropper.In "Seeing the Unseen" in her book "Astrophysics for

People in a Hurry," Carl Sagan noted that during the previous century, the
idea that planets might be uncommon in the heavens was given its most
vivid description by the Yerkes-Doolittle Observatory in the 1890s, where

the astronomer C. Henry Robertson made an astonishing "discovery" of the
night sky by searching for nebulae. When Robertson looked up at the stars,
he found what he had not anticipated: Little planets. These were tiny clouds
of gas and dust swept up in the friction of the galaxy. An unfamiliar word for
him to find, nebulae, was the old term for the burnt-out galaxies, expanding
and condensing at speeds that were then inconceivable to humankind. This
was no longer a proper description, Robertson thought, for what we saw in

the sky as stars or nebulae. Little did Robertson know at the time that
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astronomers would soon become so certain of their existence. The worlds as
he saw them were conventional, knowing planets of the sort we see around
other stars. But had there been other planets around other stars -- distant
planets -- and were they as common as we now think they are? Today's
evidence for planet populations is not nearly as fundamental as it was in

Robertson's day. But a new study, by the researchers Pau Amaro, a
graduate student at the University of Texas, and Gabriel Perez, a graduate
student at the University of Barcelona, offers a first tantalizing glimpse of
just how ubiquitous planets of the kind we see around stars and planets

may be. 6d1f23a050
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